
Balloon Calibration Collaboration                                                       5Aug11 Telecon

Yorke Brown, Justin Albert, Peter Doherty, Max Fagin, Keith Vanderlinde

1.  Current News.  

• No news from Stubbs.  He’s very busy with his work in California.  Yorke has attempted to
contact him, but he’s usually locked up in a secure location.

**Action YJB:   Pester Stubbs.
**Action CWS:  Revise  narrative.
**Action CWS:  Assemble package and submit.

• Justin is going to do the CalCon paper.  Yorke’s just too much of a slacker.
**Action YJB, JEA: Decide how to write and deliver the CalCon paper.—Complete
**Action JEA: Deliver the CalCon paper.

• Justin will arrive in Hanover midnight 26Aug, and except for a brief excursion to the CalCon
conference on the 30th, will be here until  be in Hanover until 5Sep.

• Greencube is planning a launch aroung 1-2 Sep if the weather and other factors cooperate.  If
it works out for them, then they can provide launch service for us if we’re ready to go, too. 

• Max is nearly finished with gondola fabrication.
• Yorke still hasn’t heard anything new  from Aerostar.
• Peter has solved all problems with regard to Harvard purchasing and Yorke’s order is in

process.
• At Max’s suggestion, we have adopted the name ALTAIR: Airborne Laser for Telescopic

Atmospheric Interference Reduction.

2.  Working Schedule.

• Max and Yorke are striving to complete our system by the end of August in order to launch
the first week of September.   We all agreed that this launch is too risky to include the
integrating sphere and laser diode modules.   Work schedules are very much in flux, but
there’s a good chance we’ll be ready in time.

• Max has developed a bill of materials and Peter will make purchases as necessary.

3.  ICD 

• Max is posting drawings as they become available.

4.  Current Development Issues. 

• The controller is moving along.  It will be based on the ALTAIR 8800 microcomputer.
• Max is resurrecting the old Greencube LED beacon to serve as a simulated light source. 

Justin steered Max to Trystyn’s spreadsheet to guide computations about brightness.

• There was some discussion of the use of a broadband LED lightsource, but decisions on this
issue have been deferred until we get past the preliminary stage of getting the LD system
working.

• It is widely recognized that we need to do some ground testing before launch.  Max and



Yorke are working out the details.
• Kristina has insisted on including a backup GPS-ham radio nav system.  Max will add it as a

secondary payload.

5.  Other Business.
None.

6.  Further meetings.  We will meet again by Skype noon EDT, Friday 12 August.

**Action YJB:  Coordinate next meeting.


